
Scholarship for a Future Educator

The one-time, $1,000 scholarship provided by Mr. and Mrs. Ronald 
Brill, is available to one graduating Apollo-Ridge student who has been 
accepted at an accredited 4-year university with the intention to pursue 
a bachelor's degree in education. To be eligible, student applicants 
must complete the following:

 Submit a current transcript and have a GPA of 3.0 or above.
 Submit a copy of a college acceptance letter, or the name of the 

college where the student intends to enroll.
 Submit a list of extra-curricular and volunteer activities, in and out 

of school.
 Submit an essay, no longer than 1,000 words, addressing one or 

more of the following topics:
o Your reasons for choosing education as your major field of 

study
o Your career goals and aspirations
o Your personal experiences and how they will help you 

succeed in college and your career path
o Your role models and how they have influenced you
o Your reasons for wanting this scholarship, and its importance

in helping you achieve your educational and career goals

Completed application package should be returned to Mrs. Lukehart in 
the guidance office no later than April 15, 2024.


